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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Sunday, January 15, 2017 7:25 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  * Update - The First Mineral Auction of 2017 is Open! *  *

 

 
 

The Denver 2016 Mineral Auctions 
   

As many of you probably know by now, the ExceptionalMinerals.com website 
has been down since the middle of last week due to server migration difficulties. 
As a results, the Pre-Tucson Sale has been interrupted until the website is back 
up and running. That won't stop the new auction however as I have re-routed 
the auction page to run from our original website and the link below will take 
you directly to that webpage. 30 specimens are up for bid this time, with many 
new specimens from the show not seen before and some of our more popular 
items from the showrooms. I hope everyone will take part in the bidding and 
I look forward to seeing you at the Westward Look Mineral Show next month! 

 

Our First Mineral Auction on the Year! 
30 Fine Show and Showroom Specimens! 
The Auction Discounts are huge!  

 

The Final Mineral Auction of 2017 

  

*   Best Wishes for a Happy and Healthy New Year   
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* 
 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

   

The New Denver 2016 Showroom Update will be Online in 2017! 

  

Please watch for the NEW update notice! 

 

Link to the First of the Denver 2016 Showrooms 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - 

www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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